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Parents of Sierra Bonita Sixth Grade Students, 

 

On Friday, March 4th, 2016 Diamond Fork Jr. High School would like to invite you to attend a registration assembly in 

the junior high café-torium.  We will be meeting with your sixth grade students at 9:30 AM for an introduction to our 

school.  Parents and students will have the opportunity to view a brief presentation and to receive 7th grade registration 

information.  If you cannot attend, your student will be instructed to bring home the registration form for your approval 

and signature.  The 7th grade registration form needs to be returned to the 6th grade teachers by March 9th.  If you cannot 

return the registration form to the elementary school by the 9th you may bring it to the junior high counseling office by 

March 11th.  If we do not receive a registration form from you, your student will be placed in available elective classes. 

 

We look forward to helping your student have a successful junior high experience. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Diamond Fork Junior High Counselors 
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